
We	are	delighted	that	the	grills	have	become	popular	and	are	enjoyed	by	so	many.		
We	also	very	much	appreciate	your	cooperation	by	cleaning	the	grill	grate	tops	
and	replacing	the	covers	when	you	finish.	


In	the	spirit	of	shared	community	cooperation,	we	are	asking	for	volunteers	to	
‘deep’	clean	the	grills	once	per	month.	


Deep	cleaning	consists	of	taking	the	removable	parts	of	the	grill,	such	as	the	pans,	
liner	and	grates,	and	soaking	them	in	hot	water,	spraying	them	with	a	degreasing	
solvent	and	scrubbing	to	remove	the	built	on	grease,	etc.	This	can	be	done	,	for	
example,	in	the	clubhouse	sink.	


All	supplies	are	provided.	We	do	this	once	per	month	and	it	takes	less	than	two	
hours.	


A	sign	up	sheet	is	on	the	bulletin	board.	


Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.	


